Holy Rosary Newsletter

Catholic Schools Week

We celebrated Catholic Schools Week last week.
This year’s theme was ‘Communities of Service’. As
part of Catholic Schools week, we celebrated
Grandparents Day. P1 had a very special visitor!

Granolparents Doyt
2024

Wo prepared and qgked

oy

We onjorped Mrs
callagher's storg
Lok, If wag vert

e

PIC-COLLAGE

January 2024

Article of the month
Article 22: The right to special protection and help
if you are a refug_;ee

HSA Fundraising

Thank you to all our families and our community for
your help with fund raising for our HAS in the lead
up to Christmas. We had a Family Raffle (with
amazing prizes donated from local businesses), a
Children’s Raffle and a Bake Sale. The total funds
raised was a massive:
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Chinese New Yes
Poster Competition

This year we had 2 winners in our school. The
competition runs across Northern Ireland Primary
Schools, with more than 5000 children taking part.
Well done to our KS2 winners Farah and Khalid,
both from Miss McKenna’s class. Our winners will
be attending an award ceremony on Friday 23
February at City Hall. Congratulations!

=N8 to RACGISM

Primary 6 took part in Racism Workshops last week.
The aims of the workshops were to provide pupils
with a better understanding of what racism is and
how it impacts on individuals and society and
provide them with an increased awareness of the
responsibility to challenge racism and how this can
be done. The workshops were fully interactive with
pupils taking part in a range of visual, auditory and
kinaesthetic activities designed to build empathy
and understanding and to encourage discussion
and critical thinking. Thank you to the EA for
providing these workshops for our children.




Class Assembly

Mrs Carragher’s primary 3 ciass were working very
hard this month preparing their class assembly.
They performed their ‘New Year’ assembly for all
the pupils in KS1, followed by a wonderful
performance for their parents. Mrs Carragher and
Mrs Tekumudi were very proud of them all.

We wish vou all a wonderful 2024!

Acting Kind Online
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Half-termly SDG 5‘?1%

This year, each year group will choose

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to
explore every half term according to their topic.
Our SDGs for this half-term are:

Primary 1
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SDG 6: Clean Water and Sanitation
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& SDG 9: Industry, Innovation & Infrastructure

Primary 3

E SDG 15: Life on Land

Primary 4
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9 SDG 13: Climate Action

Primary 5

E SDG 15: Life on Land

Primary 6

Safer Internet Day

Tuesday 6th February
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Join us for a day of fun & learning

Calling all
students!
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Mon12th- Friday 16th Feb (inclusivé)

Language of the month

This months language of the month is:

Romanian

Can you practice and share with your family
the Irish phrases we have been learning?

Hello- Buna ziua Please- Va rog
Bye- Pa Thank you- Multumesc




